
Car Rider Guidelines 
 

While each Folly Quarter student is provided bus transportation, we understand that they must 

occasionally be dropped off or picked up at school.  For the safety of our students, we kindly 

ask that you follow the following guidelines: 

 

- Have your child take the provided bus transportation whenever possible. 

 

- Always drive slowly and very carefully while on school property. 

 

- Drop off and pick up is to take place ONLY on the curbside of the loop.  During 

drop-off and pick-up, students will not be permitted to leave the sidewalk area.  As a 

result, they should not access the grassy area or road surfaces for drop off and pick up. 

 

- Drop-off and pick-up is never to take place in the staff parking lot. 

 

- Please pull forward to the cones.  This will allow for less congestion on Triadelphia 

Road, and more parents to drop-off and pick-up their children. 

 

- The use of the designated handicap spaces is not to be used for dropping off or picking up 

your child without proper documentation. 

 

- DO NOT drop your child off prior to 7:25 am. 

 

- DO NOT arrive prior to 2:25 pm to pick up your child. 

 

- DO NOT enter the designated separate bus loop.  This area is reserved for buses only. 

 

- Never leave your car unattended in any fire lane.  Please park your car in our parking lot, 

if you must leave your vehicle at any time. 

 

- Please continue with the flow of traffic during drop-off and pick-up to ensure the safety 

of our students.  For everyone's safety, three point turns are NOT PERMITTED at any 

time.   

 

- Please do not stop in the drop-off or pick-up line and wave other vehicles around you.  

Please continue with the flow of traffic. 
 
 

Thank you for doing your part to keep ALL of our students safe! 


